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Update for February 
 
The equipment that you approved at the last board meeting has started to arrive. Skyler 
and I have come up with a plan for distribution. We are hoping to get all 119 laptops 
deployed in the next couple of months. We are looking at possibly using our old laptops 
for subs and extra classroom computers for the BenQ displays.  
 
I met with 2nd grade teachers to talk about devices for next year. The tablets that we 
purchased for K-2 are at the 4 year mark. K-1 said they didn’t need an upgrade as they 
don’t use them very often and could get by for another year. We are working on getting 
2-in-1 Chromebooks for 2nd grade. These would be used devices. These would help us 
stretch the tablet use out and free up some extras for K-1. We want to keep our new 
device upgrades on a cycle. 
 
We have been making our list for summer. It’s never too early to start planning. Lots of 
projects planned for this summer.  
 
Skyler was able to attend a training session on Google Administration. He is looking into 
making some more security changes on our network to help protect us against attacks.  
 
The 100 in. TV has been installed at the Secondary for digital signage and we moved 
the 75 in. into one of the halls. It’s nice to have more visibility for announcements for 
students and staff.  
 
I’m also wrapping up applying for Erate for FY25.  
 
Mitchell Ganske  
LPGE Technology Director 


